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Townsend, Erle

From: Laurence Pullen <larrypullen344@msn.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 1:40 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Please DO NOT ADVANCE THIS RULE. Stay out of our lives by trying to mandate which vehicles 

we use and buy. Let the market determine when technology and pricing allows us to make 

decisions based on our own circumstances. 

I could spend more time on this but leave it as I wrote above. 

 

Laurence Pullen 

5 Pond  View Drive 

Turner, ME 04282 

Sent from my iPhone 


